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APPENDIX 1 
 

ACADEMIC FREEDOM AND TENURE 
 

Hampden-Sydney College observes the guidelines of the American Association of University 
Professors and the Association of American Colleges on questions of academic freedom and 
tenure. These guidelines are outlined in the "1940 Statement of Principles" and in amended 
statements of 1970, and 1976 and 1978. Copies of the AAUP statement of principles and 
interpretative comments are available in the office of the Dean of the Faculty and in the library. 


